
BSJ80 in Okinawa 

 

We are honored and pleased to welcome you to the 80th Annual Meeting of the Botanical Society of Japan. 

The meeting will take place at OKINAWA CONVENTION CENTER, Okinawa, from September 16th to 19th, 

2016. The regular meeting program is scheduled from September 16th to 18th. On September 19th, a public 

lecture is scheduled at the Okinawa Prefectural Museum and Art Museum.   

 

We look forward to seeing you in Okinawa. 

 

 

President: Soichi Nakamura (University of the Ryukyu) 

Secretary General: Shoichiro Suda (University of the Ryukyu) 

 

1. Schedule 

 ･Sept. 16th: Symposium, poster presentations, Award lectures, mixer. 

 ･Sept. 17th: Symposium, poster presentations, Award lectures, award ceremony, banquet 

 ･Sept. 18th: Symposium, poster presentation, committee meetings  

･Sept. 19th: Public lecture at Okinawa Prefectural Museum and Art Museum 

 

2. Registration 

 (To register, please visit “Registration” page.) 

 ･Presentation submission deadline May 21st, 2016. 

 ･Abstract submission deadline July 9th, 2016. 

 ･Online registration deadline July 21st, 2016. 

 Presenters must be members of the Botanical Society of Japan. 

  

Registration fees（Including proceeding fee） 

                                       Payment 

on or before July 31st  

Payment 

after August 1st  

Regular Participant BSJ member   7,000 JPY 9,000 JPY 

Non-member 8,000 JPY 10,000 JPY 

BSJ student member 4,000 JPY 5,000 JPY 

 *Undergraduate students are free. 

 

 Banquet fee only 

 Pre-registration On-site 

Regular Participant BSJ member 7,500 JPY 8,500 JPY 

Non-member 7,500 JPY 8,500 JPY 

BSJ student member 4,000 JPY 5,000 JPY 

 

Proceeding fee 

4,000 JPY including postage   



3. Venue information 

 OKINAWA CONVENTION CENTER is located in Ginowan City. 

  For more detail, please see the OKINAWA CONVENTION CENTER homepage 

 (http://www.oki-conven.jp/en/). 

 

Address 

 4-3-1 Mashiki, Ginowan City, Okinawa 901-2224, Japan 

 

4. Information for presenters 

 Symposium speakers: 

  Please note the time allocations are as follows: 

  Symposium speakers – Follow the guidelines from the symposium chair 

*Symposium presentations should be in PowerPoint (*.ppt) or PDF format. Please bring your own 

computer. We advise that speakers bring a backup copy of their presentation on a USB. We will provide 

facilities to preview your talk before presentation. Presentation languages are Japanese or English. 

 

Poster presentations: 

  Posters must have a portrait orientation with dimensions of 90 cm(W)×160 cm(H). 

*Oral presentations are not planned at this conference asides from invited presentations. 

 

5. Hotel information 

 Online hotel reservation will be available on Registration page of the website.  

 

6. Contact: 

Secretariat of the 80th Annual Meeting of the Botanical Society of Japan 

Email: bsj80@okicongre.jp  

TEL: +81-98-869-4220  FAX: +81-98-869-4252 


